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Last year has been one of the most 
challenging years in Haiti Pastor Wiljean 
can recall.  The country was locked down 
for four months while rioters tried to 
influence governmental policy. Haiti is no 
longer locked down however ministry 
never slowed down. Praise God for strong 
leadership!

Recently, THM asked one of our partners 
if they would sponsor a Pastors 
conference in December, and they happily 
agreed. Over 200 ministry leaders  
(including spouses) enjoyed four days of 
ministry training, encouraging nightly 
worship, three meals a day and one full 
day at the beach.  

Ministry vision was cast for 2023 with a major emphasis on 
discipleship making and church planting.  The network of 
churches is growing wider and deeper.  Join us in Haiti on a 
team and taste and see yourself what God is doing for his 
glory and our good.  

Saints joining in His work!

Thank you partners. 

Serving Christ TOGETHER  

THM team  

Discipleship training in the Fellowship hall Beach Day retreat 

I n v e s t i n g  i n  t h i n g s  t h a t  l a s t . . .   

God’s Word and His People

Meet the Pastor’s in Haiti YOU support through THM



Thank you for all your support and prayers. We can’t do this without YOU!   

All gifts are tax-deductible and made payable to: Thousand Hills Ministry,  PO BOX 950030 Lake mary, Fl 32795 

Thousandhillsministry.org
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The team of Pastors are 
excited to see you and 
your team this year. 

Our oldest son Zac married  
the love of his life B r e t t   

All of God’s blessings be upon your  
unity as you walk with Christ  
in your marriage.   

Love Dad & Mom

We are again making plans to bring teams to support and encourage the 
church in Haiti.  Covid and political strife have subsided (praying this 
continues) and the time is right to resume this aspect of our ministry. 

Zac and I travel to Haiti in February to complete some of the projects we have 
been working on.  I so much look forward to reconnecting with my friends and 
also not have to take part of another seminary board meeting via phone.  It’s 
an honor to serve on the board, better in person. 

Is God moving you to help strengthen the church in this manner?  

If yes, let’s talk.  Brian’s cell: 407-399-8406


